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23rd March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of children in years 3 and 4 
 

‘Splash!’ – A few final bits of important information! 
 

 Performances: Wednesday 29th March for Year 3 parents and Thursday 30th March 
for Year 4 parents. The performances will begin at 2:15 pm; doors to the Expressive 
Arts Hall will open for the audience at 2:00 pm.  

 

 Tickets:  You do not need a ticket for the performance; each family will be allocated 
2 tickets free of charge. 

 

 Photography and filming: No photos or filming is allowed during the performance. 
After the final performance, children will be sent home with a photo montage and 
short video clips and other photos will be placed on the school website.  

 
Thank you for your support – we know you are going to really enjoy the show! The children 
have been marvellous and they are very much looking forward to the performances.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Rebecca Merriman, Susan Rees, Ali MacDonald and Simon Taylor  
Year 3/4 teachers 
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